From: Dan Jaffee <dsjaffee@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, February 12, 2018 9:02 AM
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Please oppose SB 1541 and support HB 4002/SB 1508

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Senate Committee on Environment and Natural Resources:

I am writing to urgently ask you to oppose SB 1541, a bill developed with strong influence from industry
lobbyists that would eviscerate the pollution control process under Cleaner Air Oregon. SB 1541 is a dangerous
bill. It would weaken DEQ and tie critically needed DEQ funding to provisions that subvert the two-year public
rule making process, strip the agency of its full authority to regulate, and set in statute less protective health
standards for industry. This is a terrible bill which must be stopped. It is beyond disturbing that industry is
working so hard to prevent Oregonians from finally being granted reasonable, long delayed health-based
protections against toxic air pollutants..

I also urge you to support HB 4002/SB 1508, which will provide the critical funding necessary to ensure the
implementation of a strong statewide air program under Cleaner Air Oregon.

Thank you very much for standing up for the health of Oregonians.
Yours Sincerly,
Daniel Jaffee

4723 NE 14th Ave.
Portland, OR 97211



